
SOUTH PADRE ISLAND
4601 Padre Blvd.
South Padre Island, TX 78597
(956) 761-8106 * (956) 761-3888 fax

City of South Padre Island announces special elections

A special election will be held in the City of South Padre Island, Texas on February 3, 2024, to elect a
Council Member – Place 5. Candidate application for placement on the special election ballot can be
filed with the City Secretary’s office, between Monday, December 18, 2023 through December 27, 2023
by 5 p.m.

The City has worked with the State and County election divisions and the City’s legal firm for
recommendations to ensure constitutional and statutory compliance, therefore, the election is not able
to be held during the March primary or the May Uniformed election dates.

Office hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, with the exception of City Hall being closed on
Monday, Dec. 25 and Tuesday, Dec. 26, 2023.

Candidate filing packets can be picked up at City Hall, located at 4601 Padre Boulevard. For additional
information, please contact Angelique Soto, city secretary at 761-8109 or via e-mail at Nsoto@myspi.org.


